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July 10, 2023

Dear Mount Auburn Preparatory Academy Families,

It is with great excitement I am welcoming you back for the 2023-2024 school year!

Our school staff are prepared for this school year with a greater focus on student success while having a
safe and secure environment. We have a targeted focus on increasing student achievement in a positive
environment while keeping our community safe and healthy.

This past school year, we were able to graduate all enrolled seniors in the Class of 2023, and this year we
look to graduating another full class. Something incredibly special about our school is we get to graduate
seniors and celebrate kindergarten students in the same building. I am looking forward to providing
scholars with the skills and content to partake in these graduation through providing a 21st century
education.

The success we have experienced has not happened by accident. It has been through the hard work,
dedication, and partnerships that have existed between school staff, parents, community members, and
the scholars. I am extremely humbled and most appreciative to be returning to our community as the
principal of this educational family.

During the school year, it is our hope that all members of our community will continue to communicate
and collaborate to provide our scholars the best possible opportunities in preparing them for graduation
from high school and moving on to a four-year college or university, trade school or the career of choice.
With the idea of preparing our scholars for a global society with 21st century skills, I am proud to
announce we will continue to have a technology device for every scholar K-12 while providing all the
necessary academic support to ensure success.

As always, please feel free to reach out to us at info@mtauburnprep.org or by calling school at
513-975-3391. The staff and I are happy to help as we move forward with the 2023-2024 school year.

Your Partner in Education,

Craig Horn, Principal
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